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Happy New Year, Central School!! I would like to start the 

Newsletter off with some thank yous: Thank you to Elke Goindi and Friends, for holding our Annual Bazaar once 
again this past December – the students clearly enjoyed themselves. What a great success! 
 

Thank you also to Madame Meade for all her work with the Holiday Concert and Central School Choir. I would 
also like to thank all of the Staff and Students for their performances at this concert! 

REMINDERS:  

 There is to be absolutely NO throwing of snow. Snow is to stay on the 
ground. This is a SAFETY concern, and will not be tolerated at Central 
School. 

 Cancelation of school hotline (905-521-2535) 

 Please be sure your children come to school prepared for the cold, as we 
will have them go out for recess. Boots, mittens or gloves, and hats should 
be worn to school and are to be worn during recess. It is also a good idea 
to provide extra mittens, socks, etc. in the event that they are needed. 

 Synervoice Messages: We will be sending notices (including attendance 
notcies) and other information out via Synervoice, which is an electronic 

voice message service.  

 Updates, Newsletters, and School Calendars will all be posted on our school website. 
(http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/central/) 
 

Spirit Days are back at Central!! Thank you to Mrs. Bower and Mrs. Barrette for once again organizing some Spirit Days 

at Central. Our first was the Red and Green day on December 23rd – it was a great success. Thank you to all who 

participated. 

Here are the upcoming Spirit Days: 

 January 26, 2017: Pyjama Day, and Snuggle Up and Read (Literacy Day) 
 February 14, 2017: Red, Pink and White Day (for Valentine’s Day) 
 March 10, 2017: Beach Day (day before March Break) 
 April 21, 2017: Blue and Green Day (Earth Day) 
 May 4, 2017: Multicultural Day (wear clothing that depicts our Countries of Origin) 
 June 8, 2017: Sports Day 
 

 Pupil Accommodation Review Public Meeting #1: 

 January 11, 2017 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 At Sir John A. MacDonald School 

 All are welcome 
 
School Council and Parent Corner Upcoming Meetings: 

Next School Council meeting: Thursday, January 12, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. in the office. 
Next meeting: January 31, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 202. 
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